
 

STAFF REPORT 
 
Title: Municipal Statistics - Briefing  
  
Meeting Date: September 15, 2020  
 

 

Executive Summary: 
 
His Worship Mayor Craig Copeland requested a briefing to Council relating to municipal 
indicators to include a comparative view of municipal staffing.  
 
The attached charts were prepared using data from Municipal Affairs’ Municipal Profiles.  
It should be noted that not all municipal statistics have been upload to the Municipal 
Affairs (for 2019) therefore some of the data required the usage of 2018 data. 
 
The annual statistical information prepared by Municipal Affairs is typically available in 
November/December for the previous year. 
 
Background: 
 
Administration will present the attached for the committee’s discussion and information.  
 
 
Alternatives: 
This item is presented for the committee’s discussion and information.  
 
Recommended Action: 
Administration recommends that the committee accept the report and presentation as 
information.  
 
 
Budget Implications (Yes or No): 
 
No.  
 
Submitted by: 
 
Kevin Nagoya, Chief Administrative Officer 
 


